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NO !!!! Do Not CONTINUE to adopt the highly restrictive policies of California ! This is
AMERICA not Russia ! Americans have the ability to chose options that fit their needs NOT what
government officials "Think We Need" ! EV's DO NOT MEET THE NEEDS of everyone. We are
also not stupid and know you will not listen to us.
The infastructures do not exist to support YOUR plan. Light Duty EV trucks DO NOT support
towing and hauling capabilities that Gas / Diesel powered vehicles are capable of. Are you planning
on installing a charging station at each and every campsite in Washington State so people can plug
in their tow vehicle ?
The Governors plan stated we will NOT be able to register a "New" vehicle in Washington state
after 2030 unless it is EV or Non Fossil Fuel. What about someone moving to Washington with a
new vehicle ? What if I purchase a new vehicle out of state ?
NO to YOUR planned restrictive laws !


